
22 March 2021 

Philippine Stock Exchange 
Disclosure Department 
PSE Tower 
5th Ave corner 28th Street 
Bonifacio Global City 
Taguig City, Metro Manila 

Attention: Ms. Janet A. Encarnacion 
Head 

Dear Ms. Janet: 

We write in relation to the news article published in the website of Philstar.com posted on 22 
March 2021, entitled “Dennis Uy open to selling other stakes in companies”  which stated as 
follows: 

x x x x x x     x   x  

In behalf of Phoenix Petroleum Philippines (the “Company”), Inc., like our previous clarification 
sometime in February 2021, like in any business, the Company or any of its subsidiaries is open 
to consider any investor willing to invest and believes in the operations of the Company and can 
further add value to its business activities.  



We reiterate that these offers are nothing new to the Company and consistently, it has been 
open to all investors who believe in its core business and can bring in value to its 
operations, finances, and to its shareholders. We see these as opportunities for growth.

We hope that we have clarified our stand on this matter. 

Thank you and warm regards. 

Very truly yours, 

Atty. Socorro Ermac Cabreros 
Corporate Secretary 


